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PASCUAL TOSO RESERVA CABERNET
SAUVIGNON

MAIPÚ, MENDOZA, ARGENTINA

94
POINTS

“A solid cabernet sauvignon with
blackberries, blackcurrants and
undertones of cedar. Full-bodied,
chewy and rich, yet polished and
rather plush. Give it time to soften.
Better after 2024.”

FEBRUARY, 2022

©2025 IMPORTED BY QUINTESSENTIAL, NAPA CA

2020

PASCUAL TOSO RESERVA CABERNET
SAUVIGNON

MAIPÚ, MENDOZA, ARGENTINA

94
POINTS

“A solid cabernet sauvignon with
blackberries, blackcurrants and
undertones of cedar. Full-bodied,
chewy and rich, yet polished and
rather plush. Give it time to soften.
Better after 2024.”

FEBRUARY, 2022

©2025 IMPORTED BY QUINTESSENTIAL, NAPA CA

2020

PASCUAL TOSO RESERVA CABERNET
SAUVIGNON

MAIPÚ, MENDOZA, ARGENTINA

94
POINTS

“A solid cabernet sauvignon with
blackberries, blackcurrants and
undertones of cedar. Full-bodied,
chewy and rich, yet polished and
rather plush. Give it time to soften.
Better after 2024.”

FEBRUARY, 2022

©2025 IMPORTED BY QUINTESSENTIAL, NAPA CA

2020

PASCUAL TOSO RESERVA CABERNET
SAUVIGNON

MAIPÚ, MENDOZA, ARGENTINA

94
POINTS

“A solid cabernet sauvignon with
blackberries, blackcurrants and
undertones of cedar. Full-bodied,
chewy and rich, yet polished and
rather plush. Give it time to soften.
Better after 2024.”

FEBRUARY, 2022


